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School of Public Health
650 University Terrace,                             www.appleschools.ca
                        Tel: 780.492.6401
  Edmonton, Alberta, Canada T6G 2T4       www.phs.ualberta.ca
                     Fax:780.492.5521
Susan E. Markham-Starr, 

Managing editor, 
PHENex journal
Dear Dr. Markham-Starr, 

Please find attached to this electronic submission our manuscript titled “Tailoring and Implementing Comprehensive School Health: the Alberta Project Promoting active Living and healthy Eating in Schools” for publication in PHENex journal. We believe your journal would be a highly appropriate forum for this manuscript.
This paper details the implementation of the Alberta Project Promoting active Living & healthy Eating in Schools (APPLE) project where interventions were tailored to ten elementary schools in Alberta, Canada. School Health Facilitators were placed in schools to implement customized health promotion strategies that acknowledge the unique needs and barriers to healthy living in schools. To the best of our knowledge, this is the first project to implement CSH through the use of full-time facilitators in each school, and we believe this project will further contribute to the evidence base of the effectiveness of CSH. 

This manuscript or its essence has not been submitted or published previously. Please be assured that the manuscript includes only original material and the authors declare that there are no competing interests in regards to this research project.  We have received ethical approval from a university-based ethics committee to conduct this research. 


Thank you. 

Sincerely, 

Paul J. Veugelers 

Professor, School of Public Health, Director, Population Health Intervention Research Unit, Canada Research Chair in Population Health, Alberta Heritage Foundation of Medical Research Health Scholar

School of Public Health, University of Alberta, 650 University Terrace, 8303 112 Street, Edmonton, Alberta, CANADA, T6G 2T4
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